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Re: West Connex project submission, The area, Residents and Centennial Parklands are under a 
grave threat by this project, given the large scale , we urge the project managers to take the 

responsibility and care, to take into account the sustainability of the wet lands ecosystem and 
habitat in the building of the West Connex project, and to minimise the impact of the construction 

on the residents of the area. Kind Regards Andre J Veerman 

 


